The Old Ilminsterians Association

The Old Farmhouse,

24, Church Street,

Merriott,

Somerset, 

TA16 5PS

Email: miketutcher@ymail.com

1st September 2019
Dear Old Ilminsterian,

I am delighted to say that our 2019 Summer Lunch was a great success with 101 members and their guests enjoying an excellent lunch on the 22nd June, following the annual Church Service. Guests included the Head Teacher of Wadham School and representatives of the Old Girls Association. My thanks to Paul Crossman who gathered a good number of “1969” leavers, together with a host of Old Girls from the same year.
Our next event at The Shrubbery, will be the 2019 AGM on Saturday 19th October at midday followed by lunch at 1.15pm, both for Old Ilminsterians only.  Following lunch, there will be a talk by John Reyntiens (he of the Old Boys stained glass window fame) entitled “From Ilminster to Westminster” 
As last year, there is a choice of Menu as follows:
Starters 
S1. Homemade Vegetable Soup



S2. Chef’s Chicken Liver Pate with Red Onion Marmalade Dressing



S3. North Atlantic Cold Water Prawn Cocktail & Marie Rose Sauce

Main

M1. Oven Baked Salmon Fillet, Lemon & White Wine Cream Sauce



M2. Roast Chicken Breast, Creamy Mushroom Sauce



M3. Roast Topside of Beef, Yorkshire Pudding, Horseradish Sauce

Sweet

Sw1. Caramelised Apple Crumble & Dorset Clotted Cream


Sw2. Raspberry Crème Brulee, Homemade Shortbread



Sw3. Mixed Berry Eton Mess

On the attached form please enter the code for the choice of Starter, Main and Sweet courses, for each name on the form. For example, for Chicken Liver Pate enter S2. Cheese & Biscuits and Coffee are also included. 
The date for next year’s Summer Lunch and Church Service is the 20th June 2020, so please put it in your diary and tell anyone you bump into.
After many years, our Treasurer, Peter Rosewell, would like to stand down at this AGM and so we need a willing volunteer to take over please. It is not an onerous role and Peter is on hand to provide guidance and help if needed in the beginning. Please let me know if you are interested – perhaps someone from the younger ranks!!
Finally, I would like to thank to those who so generously give money in support of the Association and look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 19th. I need final numbers by the 5th October please and I am afraid there can be no changes after. For those whose tie is looking the worse for wear, we have a few left of the newer style that can be ordered at the same time.

Regards,      
Mike
Hon. Sec.
Response by 5th October please.
	Name
	First Name  


	
	Surname 
               

	Address (change if necessary)
	   

	I would like to receive the annual letter by email in future
	Email address

	Years at school
	    19          to          19


	Event
	Name
	Starter
	Main
	Sweet
	Cost

	Lunch @ £23.50 per person


	
	
	
	
	£

	Tie @ £15.00 each
	
	£

	Donation
	
	£

	Total
	
	£

	Cheques to “The Old Ilminsterians Association”


Visit our website at: http://www.oldilminsterians.org.uk/
